Senator’s Ridge HOA
Meeting Minutes
4/12/2022 
Call to Order
The board called to order the executive session of Senator’s Ridge HOA at 6:15 p.m. on April 12, 2022.
Roll Call
The following were present: Pam Detring, Shannon Bond, Loye Hutchinson, Josh Day, and Nick Desenburg
Discussions with Residents
There were not any residents who requested a meeting this month. 
Approval of Minutes
Minutes from the March meeting were submitted and approved March 16, 2022.
Treasurer’s Report
Financial report was reviewed and approved. 
Management Company Report 
All In One (AIO) Management Company presented information on scheduling of amenities refurbishments.  
Open Issues
a) [bookmark: _Hlk66385806]All in One is working on scheduling of renovations to be completed this spring in the amenities area. At present the slide and mushroom have been painted. The pool deck has been prepped for the concrete coating. 

b) Received updates from committees through Shannon Bond. Heather Houze reported that she has been distributing more new residents’ bags. Ashley Polite reported the next event is the Easter Egg hunt which is April 15th. The Vendor Mart will be rescheduled because the original date conflicted with Mother’s Day. Justin Fontenot will be getting an update next week on the website with a rough draft. 
c) Scheduled a meeting with Sweetwater Pool on Wednesday, April 20th to continue communication about the expectations for our neighborhood pool this season. The board will be meeting with the new pool manager that will be put in charge of this neighborhood pool. 
d) Continued discussion of plan for security.
e) We are still waiting on a quote to repair some lighting issues we are having at the front entrance with some circuit breakers and the light flickering on the pergola The owner has communicated he will be coming out soon to look at the lights at the front entrance. 
f) Discussed repairs that need to be completed at front entrance by Meadows Landscaping. 
g) Another meeting will be scheduled with Ben Hill about the timeline of the renovations they are to complete. 

New Business
a) Discussed getting a quote from Meadows and other companies for new mulch on the playground.
b) The board walked the amenities area to inspect the work that has been completed so far. Concerns will be addressed with the pool company next Wednesday when we meet with them. 
c) Discussed updating the signage at the pool complex as well as the amenities area. AIO will get quotes for pool signs and residents only signs. 

   VIII.  Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 8:20 p.m. 
Next meeting is scheduled for May 16, 2022, at 6:15p.m. 

